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for Christy Cox, Beth Sanders, & Tyson Walsh                                                       
Today, we celebrate our Family & Children’s Minister, Christy Cox, our Administrative 

Assistant, Beth Sanders, and our violinist, Tyson Walsh. All of these individuals have 

been integral parts of our church and are now entering new seasons of life with their 

families. We invite you to give a card, gift card, kid’s art, or note of thanks to let    

Christy, Beth, and Tyson know what they have meant to your Christian journey.       

Card baskets are located at the table in the Wesley Café. 

Life doesn’t come with a manual, but it does come with a mother. To the moms we 

were born to and to those who have chosen us, we thank God for you! Please stop by 

our photo booth in the Wesley Café to grab a picture with the moms in your life today! 

In honor of our mothers here at Memorial, a donation will be made to the Kentucky 

United Methodist Children’s Home. If you’d like to contribute, please designate your 

donation as “Mother’s Day Gift KyUMCH”. 

Happy Mother’s Day 



1) Director of Family & Children’s Ministries                                 

2) Administrative Assistant 

For more information and applications, please contact the church office at               

(270) 769-3331 or email Rev. Dr. Ben Martin at benm@memorial-umc.org. 

From Creation Care Team & Altar Guild 
A big THANK YOU to everyone who brought plants, flowers, and other items to help 

celebrate God’s creation. And, to those who helped set up our altar. Everything 

looked beautiful! Not only is God’s creation pleasant to see, hear, smell, and touch 

but we are dependent on it to live. We all need clean air, water, and soil. Let us be 

good stewards of God’s wonderful creation!  

From the E’town Mission Team 
Johnny Scott and the mission team would like to thank everyone for their support, 

prayers, and donations. The life-changing work this team does would not be possible 

if it weren’t for their great support system! If you are interested in supporting or 

serving on this team, please contact Johhny Scott at (270) 272-3325. 



Prayer Requests  

these names have been received in the church office this week   

(submit prayer requests by connect card, phone, email, or our church website)  
 

Wayne Funderburk, Louise Sparks, Susan Hermes, Michelle Brown, Gail Goodin,         

Larry Hall, Bonnie Brumfield, Cyndi Duncan, Jim & Kelly Dean, Mike Blandford,            

Doris Howard, Hansel Pile, Edna Gombos, Ron Jones, Jean Logsdon,  

& several unspoken. 
 

 

Wednesday, May 15 
Contact Rev. Dr. Ben Martin for more details: benm@memorial-umc.org 

Sunday, May 19 at 4:00 pm 
This charge conference is to be held at Fern Creek United Methodist Church: 

6727 Bardstown Rd, Louisville, KY 40291. All are welcome! 

Monday, May 13 at 6:00 pm—Substance Abuse 
You are invited to a seminar on Substance Abuse lead by A.J. Steele, Psy.D., 

L.C.A.D.C., T.P.S. to be held at Sonora United Methodist Church. This seminar will be 

focused on connecting with adolescents at risk. 



 
   Worship Services: 9:00 & 11:00                          
5:00 pm  Dinner Church (WHH)  
   

Church Office Open 9am—2pm                        
6:00 pm  Trustee Meeting  
6:00 pm  Finance Committee Meeting          
6:00 pm   Substance Abuse Seminar at Sonora UMC   
 

Church Office Open 9am—2pm                        
5:30  pm  Praise Band Rehearsal                                                     
6:30  pm  Handbell Choir 
 

 
5:30 pm  Youth Group                                                                     
6:00 pm  Children’s Ministry                   
6:00 pm   Women on Wednesday (in library B207)                        
   No Choir Rehearsal  

Church Office Open 9am—2pm                        
10:00 am  Al-Anon Meeting                                                           
12:00 pm   SLT Meeting                  

                

8:00 am   Men’s Prayer Breakfast                                                           
 

 

   Worship Services: 9:00 & 11:00                          
4:00 pm   Heartland District Charge Conference         
5:00 pm  Vespers                        
5:00 pm  Dinner Church (WHH)  
   

 

5/12  

9:00 / 11:00 

Rev. Dr. Ben Martin 

5/19  

9:00 / 11:00 

Rev. Dr. Ben Martin 


